
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

31st August 2023 

Additional Tickets 
available… 

Imagint!s Production has 
more tickets available to 

purchase. 
There is limited tickets 

available so jump in fast 
to order any extra seats 
you may need. Please use 

the link below: 
 

https://compasstix.com/e/x
26lcyptxu 

 

As we approach the final stretch of Term 3, it’s been lovely popping into 

classrooms during the week and seeing students working and enjoying their 

learning. I genuinely hope all students feel proud of their accomplishments 

and achievements so far this year. 

I was also lucky enough to join the Year 4s on their excursion to the 

Dandenong market on Tuesday to explore sustainable practices and to get 

ideas for the upcoming SAKG market organised by the Year 3 and 4 students 

next term. Our students received so many compliments on their manners and 

friendly disposition during the day. Thanks for having me and the whole day 

was another example of why I feel extremely proud and privileged to be part 

of the leadership at Osborne PS, and I know Mr. Miller and Mr. Cheverton feel 

exactly the same way. 

It certainly has been an action-packed fortnight with lots of fun things 

happening at Osborne, but the excitement doesn’t end here – there’s quite a 

few wonderful events that await us in the weeks ahead. 

Book Week 2023 

Throughout the week students enjoyed many activities to celebrate Book 

Week. Year 6 students recorded themselves reading and telling stories for all 

students to enjoy in the classrooms, all classes completed a range of different 

literacy activities celebrating this year’s theme “Read, Grow, Inspire” and of 

course the highlight of the week was our book character parades. 

Everyone relished the opportunity to come to school dressed as their 

favourite book character! It was wonderful to see the creative flair of our 

families with their costume designs and ideas. Thank you to all parents and 

carers for assisting (and creating) students with their costumes. Everyone 

looked fantastic! 

 A big congratulations to our Year 6 Peer Support Leaders Evie E, Abrielle M, 

Erica M, Vanessa G, Piper L, Chelsie S and Emily C for hosting a super fun 

parade. Our leaders, with support from Mrs. Miles planned both parades. 

Thank you for your work! 

 

https://compasstix.com/e/x26lcyptxu
https://compasstix.com/e/x26lcyptxu


 
 

  

Book Fair 

As part of our Book Week celebrations, we were thrilled to host another Lamount Book Fair. The Book Fair offered 

a wide range of captivating and engaging stories, which proved to be very popular with families. Total sales from the 

Book Fair was $4576.57 resulting in $ 1372.97 commission to our school to purchase literacy resources for the library 

and classrooms, which is amazing! A big thank you to all families for supporting this whole school event. I’d also like 

to thank Jess Wells for her organisation and coordination of the Book Fair. 

Farrells Kids Writing Competition 

Earlier in the year some of our students entered the Farrell’s Kids Writing Competition. This was an out-of-school 

activity, and I would like to commend all students who took on the challenge and showed initiative by entering a 

writing piece. The categories where organised by grade level and students from all over the Peninsula and far put 

pen to paper or fingers to keyboard to create some wonderful stories. 

To coincide with Book Week celebrations, I am so happy to share with you that two Osborne students achieved a 

highly recommended award and the Year 5 and 6 overall winner. Congratulations Sophie J in 2EB on your highly 

recommended award for story titled The Fairy-Tale Queen and Ellie J 6MB on your first place Is it a button? piece. 

What an accomplishment from both girls, congratulations! If you would like to read Ellie’s story and see the winners, 

use the link below: 

https://www.farrells.com.au/winners-2023-kids-story-writing-competition/ 

Senior Production – Imaginit!s 

The time is almost here! Students are polishing their moves, preparing their costumes, and looking forward to 

presenting the show to us. Ticket sales have been extremely popular and there is a limited number still available for 

both nights – Tuesday 5th September and Wednesday 6th September. See link above. All the best for a wonderful 

production everyone! 

Father’s Day stall and Bring a bloke for brekkie 

Thank you to FOS for organising our Father’s Day stall on Thursday and our special bloke’s brekkie tomorrow. I know 

all students appreciate and enjoyed the opportunity to purchase a gift for a special person in their life and will love 

having a tasty breakfast with their special bloke on Friday. A reminder that our special blokes are welcome to visit 

classrooms until 9:30 am. We hope you enjoy this opportunity. 

Both of these events are important fundraiser for Osborne PS and without the assistance, organisation and support 

from FOS, we would not raise funds that go directly back to our students for things such as play equipment, 

technology, and classroom resources. Thank you FOS!! 

Finally, I’d like to wish all our special guys a wonderful Father’s Day on the weekend. I hope you enjoy a little bit of 

spoiling! 

All the best for the last weeks of term 3. 

Melanie Webb 

Acting Principal 
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Play cricket with your friends. 
Mornington Cricket Club junior 

registrations are now open. Join a 
fantastic local club, meet new friends, and 

develop your skills. 
Junior teams in U10, U12, U14, U16 and girls. 

To register visit: 
https://www.morningtoncricketclub.com/ 
CLICK on the registration link and follow 

the instructions. 
Further information contact Terry Everard 

0418 518 877. 
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